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May 15, 2025 

TO:  Alex Dandridge, Preservation Planner and Secretary to the CAR 
  900 E. Broad St., Room 511 

 Richmond, VA 23219-1907 
 
RE: 730 North 23rd Street 
 
Enclosed and attached, please find the completed application and checklist for my property identified 
above. Please note that in addition to submission of this application, I have paid the application fee on 
the City’s Online Permit Portal as indicated under the Submission Requirements and am enclosing 
photographic examples of similar modifications located throughout the Union Hill neighborhood of 
Richmond. 
 

This application is seeking administrative approval for the following modifications: 

 

Paint:  Requesting a house paint color change to Sherwin Williams Paint color 7042 (Shoji White). 
Shoji White is quite similar to Alabaster (SW 7008), which is on the approved list. Shoji 
White has a warmer tone with “greige” undertones. Additionally, I am requesting to paint 
the trim Sherman Williams Paint Color 6258 (Tricorn Black). This paint scheme is in line 
with other homes in the area and is limited to two colors. 

Shutters: I am requesting to add black board and batten shutters to existing windows. Following the 
“Guidelines for Masonry Buildings,” the black shutters are a different color than the walls 
and trim. 

Porch Rails: Following the “general guidelines” guidance document, I am requesting to add black 
wrought iron porch rails to enclose the porch which sits approximately 10 -12 inches above 
the ground. The property was formerly enclosed with an unsightly black chain link fence 
that was removed by the previous owner. 

Door: At present, the front door, which is not original to the home, is metal with etched glass at 
the top. It is dented and clearly deteriorated. I am requesting to replace the door with a 
Beechwood Therma Tru Entry Door (see photo).  

"  
 



 

Photos from around Union Hill with similar modifications being requested for my property: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


